





April 8, 1974

Mr. Arturo Rodriquez

Child Advocacy Project on Guadalupe
ROBERT B. GREEN HOSPITAL

4502 Medical Dr.

San Antonio, Texas 78284

Dear Mr. Rodriquez:

We at the Aerosol Education Bureau noted with concern
an article in the March 14, 1974 San Antonio Light on
the need for blood to save a l5-year old boy's life
who inhaled spray paint fumes.

The aerosol industry is gravely concerned about this
spreading practice by young people to deliberately
abuse aerosol products and risk sudden death.

Consequently, the Aerosol Education Bureau was established
to administer a broad safety education program.

Our aim is to communicate the fact that aerosols are safe
and convenient when properly used.

We thought you would be interested in the enclosed back-
ground on the subject. For your reference we have enclosed
an .eight-page warning memorandum; a brochure entitled, "Is
This High Worth Dying For?" which zeroes in on the sniffing
problem; and our recently published brochure on the "Safe

Use of Aerosols Around the House" which provides some insight
into the myriad aerosol products and how they should be
safely administered.

We hope the boy is well and would appreciate hearing from
you if you have any questions or need additional informa-
tion.

Cordially,

-

Dan Leinweber
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